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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 10:33 AM
To: 'Chase Settle'
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Extension Request (NRM2019932835)

NRM2019932835 FEDERAL CW-B BATTERY 
 
Mr. Settle, 
Your request for an extension to October 28, 2020 is approved.  
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 909-0269 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 10:18 AM 
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Re: Extension Request (NRM2019932835) 
 
Ms. Venegas,  
 
The extension request is to complete delineation at the release site. The initial excavation of the visually impacted soil 
took some time to complete and the consultant addressing the site had a scheduling conflict that impeded delineation 
activities. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chase 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Sep 28, 2020, at 10:06 AM, Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> wrote: 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Mr. Settle, 
Per 19.15.29.12 NMAC :The responsible party may request an extension of time to remediate upon a 
showing of good cause as determined by the division”. Please provide a reason for your extension 
request.   
Thank you, 
  
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 909-0269 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
  
  
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
  
  
  

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:55 AM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Extension Request (NRM2019932835) 
  
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests a 30 day extension for the Characterization Plan to the below 
incident.  We currently have GHD performing delineation activities for this location. 
  
NRM2019932835 
  
Thank you, 
  

Chase Settle 
Rep Safety & Environmental II 
  
EOG Resources 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4171 (Office) 
575-703-6537 (Cell) 
<image001.png> 

  


